Sustainable UH Envisioning
Workshop

WHho: Open Invitation

What: Workshop to establish Sustainable UH’s future
based off the opinions of the UH community

When:Thursday, Dec. 5th 9:00AM
Where: Saunders Hall Rm. 617

Why?: A sustainability-oriented community is important
in shaping a better future!

Please contact and RSVP
Sustainable UH President,
Stephen Saito
smanoa@hawaii.edu
www.facebook.com/sustainableUH
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